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Representative Ward:

I have tried to draft this bill based on the instructions that you submitted, but there
were quite a few details that the instructions did not address.  I have included a number
of “****NOTES” in the text of the bill that must be resolved before I can produce an
introducible draft.

Marc E. Shovers
Senior Legislative Attorney
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